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Minutes of the Vestry Meeting 
held in Church   

on Sunday 22nd May 2022 
 
 
 
 

1. Chris Taylor, Chair of the PCC, opened the meeting at 10.02am and welcomed all those 
attending. 

 
2. The 2020 and 2021 minutes were read out, approved and signed by the Chair. 

 
3. Chris thanked Ray King, the outgoing Churchwarden, for all the hard work he had done 

during his term of office.   Special thanks were extended because of his additional 
responsibilities both during the Covid pandemic and the rector's extended sick leaves.  He 
also very efficiently put together the online services and coped with the difficulty of being 
the only Churchwarden – all while holding a full-time job. 

 
There were three nominations for the two Churchwarden places:   
Sally Bowes,  nominated by Jill Lindsay and seconded by Madeleine MacCallum; 
Jenny Smith, nominated by Chris Taylor and seconded by Ray King; 
Ian Thirlwall, nominated by Steve Cheng-Whitehead and seconded by David Wicksteed.   
 
Chris asked them all to give a brief introduction about themselves to the congregation, then a 
secret vote was taken.   
 
Sally Bowes and Jenny Smith were the successful candidates and were duly elected. 
 

4. The meeting closed at 10.35am. 


